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Dear All 
 
It is with regret PHS PTA has decided to close the 200 club with effect from the 31st of 
December.  This is due to the administration that is required to maintain the current setup. 
The Final draw will be made this month and winners will be notified. 
 
We thank you very much for your support and your valuable contributions.  They help the 
committees work in raising valuable funds for the children of the school to aid in their extra-
curricular activities and to provide those little extras benefiting as many children as we can.  
 
If you have a standing order please can this will be cancelled as we will be closing the bank 
account associated with the 200 club at the end of December. 
 
We are looking at launching a new lottery around February/March details of this will be 
published in due course. 
 
Many thanks and kind regards 
PHS PTA committee 
 

mailto:pta@phs.cheshire.sch.uk

